
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls for dialogue to solve outstanding issues between
federal and regional governments and the political powers in all fields

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the head of the Al-Jeel Al-

Jadeed “New Generation” Movement, Mr. Shaswar Abdulwahid on 31/7/2023, and discussed the

general political affair. H.E. affirmed the importance of dialogue to resolve all outstanding

issues between the federal and regional governments and between the political powers in all

fields. In addition, H.E. affirmed the importance of everyone holding their responsibility

towards the current stability and illustrated Iraq’s need to pacify everyone in all fields to

launch building and reconstruction campaigns.

H.E. stressed adherence to the democratic path and called upon political powers in the region

to unite and move towards the region’s parliamentary election with the spirit of service and

competing within clear and specified time-driven programs.


